
Join us for the last concert in the 2023 Season of our FREE Concert Series @ Westwood Library,
featuring one of L.A.’s hottest swing bands, THE PEPPER MOONS, as we Swing Through the Holidays! 
We’ll be upstairs in the library on a Sunday afternoon when the library is not open for regular business.

CONCERT SERIES
   @  WESTWOOD LIBRARY

SUNDAY, DECEMBER 3, 2023
2:30 PM
@ WESTWOOD LIBRARY
1246 Glendon Avenue • Los Angeles, CA 90024 
(310) 474-1739

THE PEPPER MOONS bring us the glamorous 
sounds of the Swing Era, including such
favorites as Ain’t Misbehavin’, All of Me and 
Fly Me To The Moon, plus some jingle jazz 
swing tunes.

Put on your dancing shoes! We’ll have a 
dance floor for this festive year-end
holiday musical celebration! Fun for the
whole family!

Admission is FREE, 
with FREE parking at the library.
Library garage and doors open at 2:00 p.m.
Concerts last approximately 90 minutes, 
with no intermission.

Friends of Westwood Library & Los Angeles Musical Salon present

   Admission is FREE, with FREE parking at the library.

For ADA accommodations, please call (213) 228-7430 at least 72 hours prior to the event.

Major funding for the 2023 Concert Series provided by: Friends of Westwood Library • Los Angeles Musical Salon • The Rosalinde and Arthur Gilbert Foundation • 
North Westwood Neighborhood Council • Westwood Neighborhood Council • The Opera Buffs • Westwood Village Rotary Club • Westwood Homeowners Association • 

Holmby-Westwood Property Owners Association • Office of Councilwoman Katy Yaroslavsky, Fifth Council District — as well as neighbors like you!!

THE PEPPER MOONS (l. to r.): Josh Workman, Guitar; Phil Small, Piano; 
Mark San Filippo, Drums; Eva Mikhailovna, Vocals; Kyle O’Donnell, 
Woodwinds; and Marquis Howell II, Upright Bass.


